
ASSOCIATED STUDENTS OF THE COLLEGE OF ALAMEDA

Regular Meeting Minutes
March 15th, 2024 | 1:11 PM

In-Person Meeting Location: L building room L-237

Zoom Meeting Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/94083675750?pwd=dEF3Q0tVR1BDSnJmekZhWkk0MnJZZz09

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Associated Students of College of Alameda will hold a Regular
meeting on March 15th, 2024 at 1:00 PM. The meeting information is noted below. The ASCOA Council
reserves the right to suspend the orders of the day if necessary to conduct business. All ASCOA Council
meetings are held in locations that are wheelchair accessible. Other disability-related accommodations will be
provided to persons with disabilities upon request. Persons requesting such accommodation should notify Natalie
Rodriguez at nrodriguez@peralta.edu no less than three (3) working days prior to the meeting. The ASCOA
Council will make efforts to meet requests made after such a date, if possible. Please contact the ASCOA
Council Secretary for any agenda-related questions.

Meeting Participants:

President Natay Myers
Secretary Erson Payopay
VP Of Operations Junhao (Jay) Ma
Kawanna Rollins

Notes:

● Meeting called to order at 1:29 PM

● A motion was made to approve the agenda for today, the motion passes

● A motion was made to approve the previous minutes of March 8th, the motion

passes

● The time for us to actually do the Trivia Game (Kahoot) is set to be between 12PM -

1PM

● It’s hard to get snacks as the event is too soon and it's not guaranteed, but we can

still give out T-Shirts

● The Social Media Page is to be tabled for next meeting, Erson and Jay are set to

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/94083675750?pwd=dEF3Q0tVR1BDSnJmekZhWkk0MnJZZz09


work on it on Thursday

● Jay won’t be able to help out on Tuesday, but Erson and Natay are able to until 1PM

● We can put ASCOA Day and make it part of the event for April / SWANA Day

● There is still one more thing that ASCOA has to sign in order to attend SSCCC, but

it has not been sent out yet

● In Natay’s ICE meeting, they are planning to send out some surveys to help create

new programs

● They are also figuring out if they can get more people on ICE

● The listening session on Monday was actually pretty good, asked what people

wanted to see from the new president

● They are still in the process of hiring but have candidates lined up

● Jay did well on Wednesday answering questions for the student panel

● The 22nd is the last meeting that we will have until after SSCCC, as Spring Break is

from March 25th - March 29th

● Ms. Kawanna needs to be with us on the 22nd meeting so we can coordinate how

we’re going to do SSCCC

● Meeting is adjourned at 1:35


